
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We want to thank you for considering JVC preschool as the place for your child’s 

earliest learning adventures. We would consider it an honor to partner with you in 

shaping your precious little one.  

 

Our classroom is fun and inviting! We keep up to date with early childhood 

guidelines and are committed to providing your family with the best early learning 

experience we can. I thank the Lord for this opportunity to teach the littlest ones 

at JVC and would look forward to including your family in all we do. 

 

I want to assure you that I take very seriously my role as a Jesus follower-role 

model and will intentionally do my best to shower your child with Jesus’ love and 

show him or her how to shower others with Jesus’ love. How wonderful that I can 

share with you in the process of shaping little Jesus-loving minds.  

 

We want all of these little ones to learn to love learning! It will be fun and engaging 

for them as our classroom has activities and experiences that allow our kiddos to 

express themselves and explore the many ways in which they are smart. 

 

In our classroom we will learn not only through reading, writing, and math but also 

through music, art, building, movement, playing, interacting with other children, 

thinking, and reflecting.  

 

We are so excited about what we do here. If you have any questions, or want more 

information, please call the school office at 352-7737 or stop by the school. 

 

Mrs. Trina Hamilton, Preschool Teacher at JVC 

James Valley Christian School 
1550 Dakota Ave N    Huron SD    57350    www.jvcs.org    (605) 352-7737 


